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Hoffman Estates 

Police Department 

PRESS RELEASE (for release to official media only)          
For immediate release – June 2, 2023

 

Incident:  HEP23-002707 

Serious Injury Crash 

 

Date/time of incident: 

Thursday June 1, 2023 approximately 2209 hrs.  

 

Location of incident: 

Golf Road and Gannon Dr.  

 

Description of incident: 

 

The Hoffman Estates Police Department is investigating a serious injury crash involving a vehicle and a 

bicyclist, which occurred near the intersection of Route 58 (Golf Rd) and Gannon Drive.  The crash 

remains under investigation and no citations or arrests have been made at this time. The driver of the 

vehicle remained on scene and is fully cooperating with the investigation. 

 

On Thursday, June 1, 2023, at approximately 2209 hrs.the Hoffman Estates Police and Fire Departments 

responded to the area of Route 58 and Gannon Drive for a vehicle vs. bicyclist crash.  The initial 

investigation indicates the bicyclist was crossing the westbound lanes of Route 58 just east of Gannon Dr. 

when they were struck by the vehicle.   

 

The bicyclist, a 56-year-old Schaumburg resident was transported to Lutheran General Hospital and is 

currently in critical condition.   

 

MCAT’s Serious Traffic Accident Reconstruction Team is assisting the Hoffman Estates Police 

Department’s traffic division with the investigation.   

 

Prepared by: 

Sergeant Dan Donohue on Friday June 2, 2023 

 


